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Friday, October 25, 2013 AOL: Guest

Dear Ms. Cheadle and Ms. Spero,  
  
I just went on the Judicial Council website.  My public comment that you all told me would be part of the public 
record via the direction of Justice Douglas Miller, Chair of the Executive and Planning Committee, is not there in 
its entirety. 
  
My written communication, "second letter" is cut off on your website.  Missing are the public comments I relayed 
on behalf of many others regarding how extrinsic fraud and AOC employee document falsifications in 
SLAPP, are aiding federal contractors, Veritox, Inc. to fleece and devastate the public with scientific fraud - and 
what act is necessary by AOC Director, Judge Stephen Jahr to stop the public fleecing.  
  
Please update your website to reflect the entire second letter that was sent by me to be read by the Judicial 
Council members and the Director of the AOC, Jahr.  
  
My "second letter" is attached to an email, again, for you be able to print and share with the California Court 
leaders.  
  
Please send me confirmation, signed by Justice Miller, to verify that my correspondence has been shared with 
the Judicial Council members and AOC Director Jahr in its entirety.  
  
These games must cease. There is no way around it. Until the Judicial Council and Director Jahr acknowledge 
the felonious falsifications of material court documents by AOC employees in the matter of Bruce J. Kelman & 
GlobalTox, Inc. v Sharon Kramer, San Diego Superior Court, many lives will continue to be unnecessarily 
devastated by the scientific fraud that the document falsifications are aiding to continue. .   
This email may be read online at the link: http://wp.me/plYPz-3F1  
  
Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter,  
Sharon Kramer 


